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Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: April 9, 2019 

8.12 - ISDAB Members at Large                 

 

Request 

The weeks of March 12 and 19, administration advertised in the St. Paul Journal 

and Elk Point Review for two board members at large to fill the vacancies on the 

Intermunicipal Subdivision and Development Appeal Board.  

We received one response – Maria Cueva.  

As per the ISDAB Agreement, the County of St. Paul shall appoint five members at 

large.   

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending appointing Maria Cueva to the ISDAB for the 

remainder of the four-year term.  

Administration is recommending to advertise for another member at large to sit on 

the ISDAB. 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant 


